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Class Champions 

R1 Ruben 

R2 Olivia 

2 Elijah 

3 Bradley 

4 Isabella 

5 Lydia 

6 Hannah 

7 Tahlia 

8 Logan 

9 Bella 

10 Grace C 

R Scarlett 

Y1 Elizaveta 

Y2 Archie 

Y3 Maddison W 

Y4 Stefan 

Y5 Summer L 

Y6 Jaimee Lei 

Read it! Winners 

 

Please make sure we have your up-to-date contact number 

so that we can contact you in an emergency and keep you 

updated with our message system. 

 
 

 

 

We have been hugely proud of our children over the past 2 weeks and 

their participation in a range of learning, events and activities - in school 

and out of school to celebrate 100 Years since the end of World War 

One and other Remembrance celebrations. 

Our children’s plastic Poppies were part of the amazing display at the 

Castle Grounds and a number of our children were part of 

Remembrance Parades in the area. Junior children made 

Remembrance crosses.  

All of the children have been using the book - Where the Poppies Now 

Blow in their learning and Class 10 used this in their assembly to their 

parents and then made poppies together.  

We are very proud of the respect and consideration our children show at 

special times like this.  

 



  

Phone: 01827 214666 

 

Email: s.office@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Bird's Bush Primary School 
 

Together We Succeed 

Denese Hill (our Family Support Worker) will be holding a coffee morning in school once a month 
for our current parents.  Our next coffee mornings are on 30th November and 14th December  
8.45 a.m.—10.00 a.m. 

Denese is also available throughout the week to discuss any issues, problems or concerns you may 
have.  

 

School Book Fair - FINAL DAY 

The book fair will be in the hall after school on Monday 19th November.  

NON- UNIFORM DAY 

FRIDAY 30TH NOVEMBER 

Children are invited to come to school in 
non-uniform on Friday 30th November in 
exchange for a donation of an item for our 
Christmas fair of either a bottle or 
chocolate please for our tombolas 

We would also be very grateful to receive 
any prizes that can be used in our raffle. 

Thanks 

Our IT support provider, Concero, are holding an 

E-Safety Workshop for parents at school on 

Tuesday 20th November from 3.25 until 4.30. If 

you want help and advice about keeping safe 

online please come along.  

If anyone is able to volunteer 

to come into school to listen 

to our children reading, 

please let the school office 

know. Thanks. 

HEADLICE 

Headlice or nits is an ongoing issue in all schools across 

the country!! 

The only way to avoid headlice is to check hair and treat 

if  necessary. 

If we are aware that a child has headlice, all children in 

the class will bring home an advice leaflet for your information. 


